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  December 19, 2019 
 
Hydrology department 
Senior Engineer, Planning Department 
City of Albuquerque 
600 2nd street NW 
Albuquerque, NM  87102 
 
RE: Grading plan 
 6323 Blueberry Lane NW 
 Lot 5P- Plaza Escondido- (E12D23) 
 Albuquerque, New Mexico 
  
Dear Sir: 
 

Rio Grande Engineering has reviewed the grading plan as prepared by Graeme Means of High 
Mesa. The Report provides for free discharge of this lot to private roadway. The flow then enters into a 
privately maintained pond via a rundown. . The pond has a drainage covenant for the maintenance by the 
Homeowners association. The Grading was completed with the pads certified by Mr. Means and 
accepted by the city. I have reviewed the plan and agree with the design criterion.  The site has been 
visited and the pad is in substantial compliance with the grading certification.  

Therefore we request release of building permit based upon the previous approval of the 
enclosed grading plan and pad Certification by Mr. Means. The purpose of this letter is to allow the 
grading plan and pad certification requirement for building permit release to be issued based upon 
previous submittals and publicly available documents prepared by others.     

 
 Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
David Soule, PE 

      RIO GRANDE ENGINEERING 
      PO Box 93924 

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87199 
321-9099 

 
Enclosures 
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